
ABSTRACT 
 
The Mathematical Modeling and Analysis in natural sciences conference is being held in the school of 
Mathematics. The two day conference is in preparation for the CIMPA School to be held in July. 2015. 
The Director School of Mathematics Prof Patrick Weke welcomed the participants to the school. He 
challenged the participants to network,and borrow from the best practices among each other. He also 
thanked Prof.  Jacek Banasiak of University of KwaZulu-Natal, Durban, South Africa for accepting to be 
part of the conference . 


